As a former Chair of the Redwood Valley Municipal Advisory Council and member of it, as well as of the Redwood
Valley Calpella Fire District Board and the California Native Plant Society, | feel qualified to speak to the key issues
addressed in Supervisor Glenn McGourty's attached letter. He hits all the important points. The vast majority of this
community, and greater Mendocino County, demands that our elected officials represent the interests of your
constituents, and in this letter, Supervisor McGourty represents this majority. Our natural resources, water, clear dark
skies, and native habitat are all served by these proposals, while honest farmers and cultivators can continue their
work in good faith. Please follow these guidelines. Mendocino County does NOT have to go the way of agri-canna-
business as practised in less representative counties in California. Please show your leadership, land stewardship, and
attention to your constituents by enacting these proposals. Thank you.

Christine Boyd



